
Invitation for IFGS Jungschmiedetreffen 2020 

Most blacksmith events this year have been 
cancelled or postponed due to the COVID-19-
Pandemic. We want to take together a stand 
that we as blacksmiths work with problems 
creatively and rather gear up than resign.


Therefore the young blacksmiths of the IFGS 
(Internationaler Fachverband Gestaltender 
Schmiede) invite all young and old smiths, 
metal designers and hobby smiths to this 
years Jungschmiedetreffen (meeting of young 
blacksmiths). Because a physical meeting 
isn’t possible we have planned an online 
event.


The events topic is „Werkzeugkiste“. („toolbox“). We aim that every participant creates a tool for a 
common toolbox. The creation-process should be documented, to allow insights into the craft 
and spread the knowledge.


If the documentation comes as video, drawing or foto-documentation is up to you. The 
documentations will will be gathered and published together for everyone accessible. In the final 
week of the happening there will be videoconferences in which the participants can exchange 
their experience about the different techniques.


With this structure it is possible for experienced blacksmiths to pass on their knowledge and we 
are able to learn from each other. The toolbox is afterwards available to borrow for blacksmith 
gatherings


More information about the project can be gathered from the IFGS young blacksmith website:

https://jungschmiede-ifgs.de/


Looking forward to work together with you!


Your IFGS young blacksmiths

Patrick Beck, Emil Geiß, Paul Rosbander, Marian Boschner and Tobias Wurzenrainer



